Alumni web site maintenance Sunday morning
1/12/12

The servers for the portions of the Alfred University alumni web site will be offline from 3 to 7 am Sunday, Jan. 15.
Some pages, including the alumni directory, event sign-up pages, and giving pages may be unavailable for all or part
of that time. Once the site is back up, we hope you'll visit http://www.alfred.edu/alu... to see what is available!
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